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SCHOOL OF MEDICINE

333 Cedar Street

Department of Internal Medicine

July 2, 1974

Dr. Joshua Lederberg
Department of Genetics
Stanford University Medical School
Stanford, California 94305

Dear Josh,

| am writing on behalf of Dr. Albert Rothenberg, an old friend and
colleague who is interested in the psychology of creativity and would very
much like to talk with you. Al is turning now from consideration of
creativity in literature to that in science. He is more interested in the
creative process than in the biography of the creative person.

Al is completely trustworthy, If you have the interest and time, ['m
sure that you will find it pleasant to talk to him and that your ideas will
be enormously helpful to him. Al will write to you.

With best regards,

OLes Cx iding
Charles Radding
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